
 

 

 

 

 

Food Processing Hygiene – Future demands from Market and Authorities: 

Early bird registration ends soon 

 

The international conference ”Food Processing Hygiene – Future demands from Market and 

Authorities” takes place November 21-22 2011 at Comwell Hotel Kolding in Kolding, Denmark. The 

event’s early bird registration reducing the cost of attending ends August 23 2011. 

In addition to the exciting program the conference offers workshops, exhibition and matchmaking; 

where interested companies in advance may book time to discuss future business, projects or 

other forms of cooperation with companies or knowledge centres. 

Stålcentrum organizes the conference in cooperation with Syddansk Vækstforum, EHEDG, 

FoodNetwork, Enterprise Europe Network and Forsknings- og Innovationsstyrelsen. 

Read more about the conference, the updated program and detailed description of workshops on 

the conference website: www.conferencemanager.dk/processing-hygiene, where you are also 

offered the opportunity to register for the conference as well as for the matchmaking event. 

It is also still possible to register as an exhibitor at the conference. Contact: 

Mr. Jon Kold 

jon.kold@staalcentrum.dk 

Phone:  +45 8870 7515 

Cell:    +45 4057 1346 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      


